
 

 

  

 
 

Foreign Exchange Committee April 2018 North American FX Volume Survey 
Results set for release Tuesday, July 24 
 

New York, July 19, 2018 – The Foreign Exchange Committee expects to release the results of 

its twenty-eighth Survey of North American Foreign Exchange Volume on Tuesday, July 24th.  

The results are expected to be released in coordination with similar surveys conducted by the 

United Kingdom’s Foreign Exchange Joint Standing Committee (FXJSC), the Singapore Foreign 

Exchange Market Committee (SFEMC), the Canadian Foreign Exchange Committee (CFEC), 

the Tokyo Foreign Exchange Market Committee (TFEMC), Australian Foreign Exchange 

Committee (AFXC) and Hong Kong’s Treasury Markets Association (TMA). 

 

 


